
From: Soura, Christian
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.comlillian.b.koller@gmail.com

Date: 12/5/2013 12:46:32 AM
Subject: RE: Follow-Up on John De La Howe

Thanks - I'll work off of this model, with a couple of minor tweaks, and will get back to you if it looks 
like this approach is going to get any traction. Thanks again.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
________________________________________
 
From: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com [lillian.b.koller@gmail.com]
 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 12:23 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Re: Follow-Up on John De La Howe
 

How about this instead: "The Department of Juvenile Justice, Department of Mental Health, 
Continuum of Care, and Department of Social Services shall collaborate in offering transition 
assessment and services to parents or guardians of children who are students at the John De La 
Howe School on July 1, 2014. The transition assessment and services shall comprehensively 
account for a student's developmental, mental health, and educational needs, the needs of the family, 
and appropriate supportive services. The outcome of the assessment shall be a plan developed with 
the family for appropriate placement of the child, other than at the John De La Howe School, whether 
out-of-home or with the parents or guardians, and appropriate services. The plan shall be completed 
no later than August 15, 2014. Funds appropriated for this purpose shall be available to assist the 
parents or guardians with one-time transitional assistance for placement and/or services for no more 
than 55 children who are students at the Joh De La Howe School on July 1, 2014, at no more than 
$97.00 per day for no more than 365 days. The funds appropriated for these transition assessment 
and services shall be appropriated, managed and disbursed by the __________________ [insert your 
choice of one of the aforesaid four named agencies]. Lillian
 
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T
 
________________________________
 
From: "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date: Wed, 4 Dec 2013 13:58:25 -0500
 
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com<lillian.b.koller@gmail.com>
 
Subject: Follow-Up on John De La Howe
 

Lillian,
 

Thanks again for taking the time to catch-up earlier. Do you mind taking a look at the attached and 
making whatever edits you consider appropriate? Thanks.
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:lillian.b.koller@gmail.com


CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 


